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Eurobodalla Dressage Club - GENERAL MEETING 
Held on 9th May 2023 at Moruya Golf Club 

 

Meeting opened at 6.30 pm 

 

Attendance: Cathy Smith, Hetty Munda,  Irene Adams, , K A Whyte, Sue Berry 

 

Apologies: Robbie Lyttle, Megan Gandy  
  

  ACTION BY 

1. Minutes from the previous Meeting held on 11
th

 Apil 2023 were tabled: 

 

Moved by  K A Whyte that the Minutes be accepted.  

Seconded: Cathy Smith 

Carried: All 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 

 

Irene Adams presented the Treasurer’s Report for May 2023 showing a balance of $7,123.06.   

This showed Income as $1,510.20 and expenditure as $1,659.48 

 

Moved by: Cathy Smith  that the Treasurer’s Report be accepted. 

Seconded: K A Whyte 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

3. 

 

Correspondence  In:/Out: 

 NIL 

 

  
 

 
 
 

4. Matters arising from  previous  Minutes: 

 

 Protocol Day – Megan advised Anne Behringer is willing to judge.  Protocol Day to be 

held at Robyn Gamble’s arena on Sunday, 16
th

 July.  Sue and Hetty to put this on Global. 

 
 

Protocol Day 
 
 

 
 

MG 
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 Hetty has located some up to date Prix Caprilli tests and will send these out to members after 

our May competition as they will hopefully be included in our September competition.  These 

tests are Prix Caprilli Tests 2 and 3. 

 

 Our 21st May competition has a clash with Bowral club but Cathy has been able to secure Pip 

Collins as a judge.  Hetty Munda may be the second judge if no other judge is available.  This 

competition will be Closed Restricted. 

 

 We have changed our September date to be 3rd September 

 

 

 
Prix Caprilli 

Tests 

 
HM 

5. New Business: 

 

 We will have caterers “Refuel & Refresh” at our 21st May competition.  This information to be 

added to our draw. 

 

 Hetty advised that members are using a variety to programs to email her.  It was decided to 

advise all members that queries are to be emailed to Hetty at hettymunda2@gmail.com to 

ensure a quick response. 

 

Moved by:  Irene Adams that New Business be accepted. 

Seconded:  Cathy Smith 

Carried:  All 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Email 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HM 
 
 
 
 

  

Next Meeting: 

 

Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday 13
th

 June 2023 at the Moruya Golf Club, Moruya 

commencing at 6.30 pm.     Meeting closed 6.50 pm. 
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